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The Grand Island Community Youth Council (CYC), previously known as The Mayor's Task Force on Youth, was established in September 1995 to address growing community concerns relative to youth in general, and the growing incidence of juvenile violence.

Two town hall community meetings were held in the fall of 1995, at which time over 250 interested people provided input on issues facing the youth and families of Grand Island. Mayor Ken Gnadt immediately formed a Task Force to further review the issues brought forth, and to devise ways to address the concerns. The Task Force was diverse, comprised of representatives from health and human service agencies, business and private sector, law enforcement, local government, educational institutions, adolescent service providers, minority populations and , most importantly, youth.

The issue statements were presented to the local governing body in early 1996. The task Force was then given the charge to continue to work on the project and to develop action plans, which would address the issues raised. The original Task Force was renamed the Community Youth Council (CYC), and was awarded a development grant from the State of Nebraska Family Preservation and Support funds. Since this initial grant CYC has received an annual grant from the Nebraska Children Families Foundation until 2008.

The Community Youth Council has since evolved into an organization composed of sophomores, juniors, and seniors from the 4 Grand Island high schools. That specialize in government, education, projects, and volunteer services to better our community.
If you are interested in City government, discussions of local government decisions, or want to become a more involved community member, you may be a great fit for the CYC group. 
CYC Application Instructions
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your Interest in being a part of the 2021-2022 Community Youth Council. Applications may be found in your school counselor’s office or on-line at:
Community Youth Council | City of Grand Island, NE (grand-island.com) 
The CYC application has 2 parts:
1. Application sheet (4 pages)
· Complete all questions to the best of your ability.
·  There are 2 essay questions attached to the Application which should be no longer than ONE page. 
2. Resume or List of activities and time committed to each
Upon completion, the two part application needs to be delivered to the CYC coordinator, this may be done electronically, mailed or hand delivered to the contact information below. 
Once all parts of the Application are received a confirmation email will be sent to the applicant. As a CYC applicant it is your responsibility to make sure all items are received, if you do not receive a confirmation email, please follow up with the CYC Coordinator.

The Application Deadline is September 30, 2021 if you have any questions please contact
CYC coordinator
Amber Alvidrez 
City Hall
100 East First Street
Or By Phone at (308)385-5444 ext. 212
Email at Ambera@grand-island.com
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